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Youth Apprenticeship Week Proclamation 
May 5-11, 2024 

 
Whereas, the Nevada Contractors Association recognizes the importance of invest in the 
future workforce of our state; and  
 
Whereas, apprenticeship programs provide invaluable opportunities for the community 
to gain practical skills and experience in various trades, fostering career development 
and economic growth; and 
 
Whereas, Youth Apprenticeship Week celebrates the contributions of apprenticeship 
programs in preparing the next generation of skills workers, promoting innovation, and 
enhancing the competitiveness of our industries; and 
 
Whereas, the Nevada Contractors Association is committed to supporting and 
promoting youth apprenticeship initiatives across the state, working collaboratively with 
educational institutions, government agencies and industry partners; and  
 
Whereas, through the collective efforts of stakeholders, we strive to create pathways for 
youth to explore and pursue rewarding careers in the construction and related trades;  
 
Now, therefore, it is proclaimed that the Nevada Contractors Association hereby 
designates May 5-11th, 2024 as Youth Apprenticeship Week. We encourage all citizens, 
businesses, organizations and educational institutions to join us in recognizing and 
celebrating the importance of youth apprenticeship programs in building a skilled 
workforce for the future.  
 
In Support,  
 
 
Karen Gomez 
Director of Workforce Development  
Nevada Contractors Association  
karen@nvcontractors.org 
(702)927-5710 
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